
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Adriana Nava 
Community Services Director 
(760) 337-4543 
anava@cityofelcentro.org 
 

Help Support Local Youth Programs! 
 

El Centro, CA. May 26, 2021 – The Friends of El Centro Community Services Foundation 
& the City of El Centro will be hosting a Panera Fundraising Event on Friday, May 28, 
2021, from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm. Proceeds of the fundraiser will be used towards swim 
scholarships and other youth recreation programs.  

Order online at www.panerabread.com and enter code PRFUND at checkout, bring the 
flyer included or show a digital version to the cashier when you order at the café. 

For more information about the fundraiser, please contact the Parks & Recreation Division 
at (760) 337-4555. 
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